# December 2019 Newsletter

# Pre-Kindergarten

Dear Families,

It's holiday season! This month's newsletter will focus on topics being taught, tips to use at home, student of the month, upcoming events, and reminders.

# Topics Being Taught in November

This month your scholar will be learning:

Language and Literacy:

-Families

-Letters: Hh, Ee, Ww

-Sight Words: is, he, she, to

# Writing:

-Writing to share an opinion on a topic or story

-Writing name and date

#### Math:

-adding one more to get totals of 6 and 7

#### Tips to Use at Home

Here are some great resources to use at home:

-Go on a sight word hunt! As you and your scholar go about your day look for their sight words and letter of the week. If you notice their sight word in a book, ask them to point it out; if you see their letter of the week on a sign ask them if they can find it to. Make learning fun!



# **Upcoming Events**

#### December 4

Early Dismissal – 11:45am

#### December 7

Entrepreneur Community Fair

9:00am-4:00pm

#### December 11

Career day

## December 19

Polar Express Day

#### **December 20-Janurary 3**

Winter Break (Students return to school on January 6, 2020)

## **Reminders**

-Please read to your child every day!

-Attendance matters! When your child is absent, late, or has an early dismissal it impacts their grade. Please try to have your child here every day, ready to learn!

Page 1 of 2

# Students and Parent of the Month

# Ms. Brock's Student of the Month

Ms. Brock and Ms. Jones are proud to name Jahlil Powell as our student of the month! Jahlil shows perseverance everyday by coming to school ready to learn despite challenges that may arise! He asks for help when needed and tries again when he gets an answer wrong. He encourages his classmates to never give up. Good work, Jahlil!

Ms. Arney's Student of the Month

Our student of the month who demonstrates perseverance never gives up when a problem is challenging. She does not let herself get frustrated but instead keeps trying. She always does her best and is helpful to her classmates. We are proud to announce our student of the month is Layla Harris. Congratulations Layla! Keep up the great work.

Enjoy your December!		
Sincerely,		
The Pre-K Team		